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Dear Parents/Carers
SCHOOL UNIFORM FROM SEPTEMBER 2018 — Uniform Direct

Our new style school uniform is now available for the new Academic Year, from September
2018. The current uniform is still valid for the foreseeable future, except for new starters who
will wear the new style uniform straight away.

The new uniform can now be ordered online from Uniform Direct* for collection from Delapre
Primary School on Tuesday 4™ September (Training Day). There is no delivery charge if you
choose the school as your delivery address.

4™ September is a Training Day, but the office will be open just for uniform to be picked up.

Alternatively, you can arrange for your uniform order to be delivered directly to your home
address, but there is a delivery charge of a flat fee of £3.96. You can combine your order
with other families to save on delivery if you so wish.

N.B., for larger sizes of uniform than are shown on the website ie., above Small Adult 36” —
please contact Uniform Direct on telephone: 01522 510016 or email:
customerservices@uniform-direct.com *The website address is www. uniform-direct.com

Book bags/PE bags will be available from school at a cost of £4.00 for a book bag and £3.00
for PE bags. These cost more if you order from Uniform Direct as they incur VAT.

If you are ordering over the summer holidays and would like to save the cost of delivery,
uniform order may be ordered up to 10" August 2018, for delivery to the school (Please
select ‘collect from store’ and in the notes section put ‘Delapre Primary School’).

Yours faithfully

Sllaglios

S Houghton (Mrs)
School Business Manager
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